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Important Information for Facilities and Institutions Re:

Coronavirus/COVID-19 as it relates to NA Members and Willful In-Person 
Meeting Attendance 

With respect to ever-changing State and Federal Social Distancing Measures and 
Shelter-In Place mandates, facilities, institutions and members need be aware that 
NA Regional, Area and Group meeting closures are not to be considered 
extensions of any members who choose to willfully congregate in  group meeting 
parking lots or public spaces.  

Decisions made by individuals to meet without regard to personal distancing can 
not be considered as acting in the name of Narcotics Anonymous as a whole and 
are subject to trespassing and appropriate legal ramifications as per the city or 
municipality thereof.     

Narcotic Anonymous Public Relations Subcommittees encourage all members to 
avail themselves of virtual and phone line meetings until this crisis is averted and 
our local meetings can be restored to face to face status. 

A complete list of national and international Zoom and call-in meetings is available 
online at http://www.virtual-na.org   

NA directory of meetings by phone at http://www.nabypone.com  

Instructions to access Zoom meetings by laptop, desktop or smart phone: Download
the Zoom meeting AP, enter the meeting ID number in the join box. 

For audio Zoom only, or from flip phones or land lines: +1 646-558-8656, enter # and then the Zoom meeting 
ID number.  

Sincerely, 

Sonya Browne 
Regional Public Relations Chairperson 
347-965-8662
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